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Honor Roll Curriculum is Presented for TKU students  
 

【Reported by Ya-xuan Ji, Tamkang Times】The Honor Roll  Courses were

presented on the 3rd in the Chueh-sheng International Conference Hall. In

attendance  was  President  Flora  Chia-I  Chang,  Vice  President  of

International Affairs, Wan-chin Tai, Dean of the Department of Business

and Management Chien-liang Chiu, Dean of the College of Foreign Languages

and Literature, Hsi-deh Wu and 87 students who made the Dean’s list for

2013.

 

This year there were over 240 applicants from students wanting to attend

honor  roll  courses.  The  term  “honor  roll” refers  to  students  with

exceptionally high grades and other activities. President Chang stated,

“The word honor in English automatically explains the character of an

individual. The students here today are outstanding and that is why you

will all be a part of these magnificent courses. I’m sure that when you

graduate you will all bring great honor to Tamkang University.”
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President Flora Chia-I Chang (front row fourth on the left) welcomes everyone to the assembly. (Picture

provided by Yi-rong Su)

 


